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Re: Portoia Center Project

Dear Ms. Kuta:

Southern California Edison (SCE} appreciates the opportunity to provide comment on the above
. referenced project.

SCE Company right-of-ways and fee-owned propertles are purchased for the exclusive use of SCE to
operate and maintain its present and future facilities. Any proposed use will be reviewed on a case-by-
case basis by SCE's Operating Department. Approvals or denials will be in writing based upon review of
the maps provided and compatibility with SCE right-of-way constraints and rights. In the event the project
impacts SCE facilities or its land related rights, please forward six (8) sets of plans depicting SCE's
facilities and associated land rights to the following location:

Real Properties Department
Southern California Edison Company
2131 Walnut Grove Avenhue
G.0.3 - Second Floor
Rosemead, CA 91770

Please be advised if development plans result in the need to build new or relocate existing SCE electrical
facilities that operate at or above 50 kV, the SCE construction may have environmental consequences
subject to CEQA review as required by the Catifornia Public Utilities Commission (CPUC). If those
environmental consequences are identified and addressed by the local agency in the CEQA process for
the larger project, SCE may not be required to pursue a later, separate, mandatory CEQA review through
the CPUC’s General Order 131-D (GO 131-D) process. If the SCE facilities are not adequately addressed
in the CEQA review for the larger project, and the new facilities could result in significant environmental
impacts, the required additional CEQA review at the CPUC could delay approval of the SCE power line
porticn of the project for two years or longer.

Once again, we appreciate the opportunity to comment cn the project. If you have any questions
regarding this letter, do not hesitate to contact me at (714) 973-5573.

Sincerely,

Frank Wasko

1325 8. Grand Ave.

Santa Ana, CA 92705
714-973.5573/PAX 52573
Fax 714-973-5752
waskofa@sce.com





